
Subject: Ministerial Decision via Correspondence - deadline 22nd February 

OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE 

All, 

Please find attached decision paper for Ministers on whether the VTF should proceed with the advance purchase of 
Astronaut antibody treatment. The VTF recommendation is that Ministers agree that the VTF should not proceed with 
the purchase agreement. Grateful for Ministerial decisions by midday Monday 22"d February. 

As always, any questions on the above please let me know. 

Many Thanks, 

NR 

R 

V/ 

Department for 
Business, Energy 
& Industrial Strategy 

VTF Panels Team 
Development Team - Vaccines Taskforce 
E: VTF- PanelsTeam@beis.gov.uk 
www.qov.uk/beis I https://twitter.com/beisgovuk 

'At BEIS we work flexibly - it suits me to email you now, 
but I do not expect a response or action outside your 
own working hours.' 

OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE 

This e-mail and any attachments is intended only for the attention of the addressee(s). Its unauthorised use, 
disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all copies and 
inform the sender by return e-mail. Any views expressed in this message are not necessarily those of the Department 
of Health and Social Care. Please note: Incoming and outgoing email messages are routinely monitored for 
compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications. 
This e-mail and any attachments is intended only for the attention of the addressee(s). Its unauthorised use, 
disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all copies 
and inform the sender by return e-mail. Any views expressed in this message are not necessarily those of the 
Department of Health and Social Care. Please note: Incoming and outgoing email messages are routinely 
monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications. 
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